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May 27, 1938

My dear Dr. Martin,

Thank you so much for your kind note.

We had a good day yesterday, and everything 

eeemed to go off well. We held Convocation on the lower campus 

and there was a garden party at Douglas Ball.

I shall hope to see you on your retain.

With kindest and best wishes for yourself and

Mrs. Martin,

Dr. 0. F. Martin,

Tours very sincerely,


